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The clean up of the Rayonier Mill site needs to be the SL5 version and the contaminated soil
removed and taken to a site where they can handle it better. It is the only way to restore the
waterfront and bring back (hopefully) sea life in that area. Would also be wonderful for the public to
be able to utilize the area.


